
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the next Operating Committee meeting will be held on Thursday, October 27, 

2016 at the Bi-County collaborative Office , 397 East Central Street, Franklin, MA . 

The meeting will begin at 8:00 A.M.  

 
AGENDA 

I. ROUTINE MATTERS 
 

A. Organizational Update 
 

o Enrollment & Program Updates   
 

 

II. INFORMATIONAL MATTERS   

 
A. Professional Development  

 
o Marty Mittnacht - January 26

th
 – 9:00 AM  

 
o SCRO Behavioral Health Symposium Dec. 15 & 16  

 
o Bi-County PD Offerings – Nov. 8 

 
o Other PD Offerings  

 

B. Dr. Craig Murphy- School Refusal and Anxiety – 9:00 AM  
 

III. Other  
 

 
 
 

 

 
   

 

Dr. Arlene Grubert, Executive Director 

397 East Central Street, Franklin, MA 02038 
Tel: 508.520.1998 • Fax: 508.520-1445 

www.bicounty.org 


